Our over the bump and under the barrier VEX Toss Up Experience

Last year we competed in the VEX World Championship. There we were able to see the new game unveiling live. Toss Up was here!  It was very exciting to see. The game was so different from past seasons. It seemed out of this world! 

At first, we thought it was impossible to make a robot that could do everything the new field required.  When we first discussed our ideas we realized- yes, we could do it.  At the beginning we only focused on doing one main thing but, as we went to competitions we realized we had to meet all of the field’s requirements.  Not only did we need to go over the bump, but under the barrier and then score into a high goal.  It was not easy but, we worked hard on making it possible.  

As the weeks went by, we made much progress with our robot. Now that we are nearing the end of the VEX Toss Up season we can look back and see how much our hard work has paid off.  We have been Tournament Finalists, have won the Judge’s Award and are now ready to go to the State Championship in a couple of weeks.

This season has been a great learning experience for us.  We have learned that we need to do more, to be better and that anything is possible.   Thanks VEX for being a humungous part of our lives and helping us discover our true passion.  We love robotics!
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